

Spring/Summer 2022 Dear Parents & Carers

Year 6 Social Night.

We hope your child has enjoyed the transition session at school today. We had lots of fun playing games and discussing the move to secondary school. We are offering a free social night for fun, food and to meet other children also leaving primary school, it will be a great opportunity to make some new friends going to the same secondary school! This will be on **Friday 1**st **July 6-8pm** at **Newchurch Methodist Church.** Please book via our website www.thewhitehorseproject.co.uk, limited places available.

We also offer various other weekly workshops that your child is invited to attend:

Mondays: Music lessons 4:30pm onwards, on Zoom. Mondays: Reckless 7-8pm, on Zoom.

Tuesdays: Theatre workshop 5:30-6:45pm, in Newchurch Methodist Church. Wednesday: Art workshop 5:00-6:00pm in Newchurch Methodist Church.

The activities are all completely free but we do need a completed consent form from you to say that your young person can join in with any of our sessions. Young people booked onto the workshops will be supervised by adult leaders at all times.

If you would like to book a place for your young person to take part in any of these workshops please book via our website. Please contact us on 07879521831 if you would like any further information, or have any questions.

Thank you!

Yours,

Siana Farrow & Cath Eddisford

Session Leaders